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Mills E. Godwin High School PTSO Board Meeting Minutes 
April 24, 2023 

Hybrid Meeting at 6:00pm 
 

Board Members in attendance (“X”): 
 

Nevine Anderson X Lee Dolan  Carter Kelly X Emily Perkins  Alexandra Wassmer X 

Carly Bond X Leigh Dunavant X Bobby Knaupp  Erin Pfeffer X Andrea Wassmer X 

Natasha Butchko X Pam Gibbs X Debi Knott  Benjamin Rosengren X Allison Wright X 

Maha Chandran  Davis Hollister  Vaiden Lindsey X Mauli Shah  Tamara Wyatt X 

Ria Chandran  Elsa Hoppe  Susan Lionberger  Martha Shippee X Annie Yuan  

Kari Crider  Mary Hutcheson X Robin Lownsbury  Stacy Smyth X Avery Knott  

Shriya Das  Reeves Kapel  Andrea Mulvaney  Bryan Stevenson X   

Padraic Dempsey X Jennifer Kazzie X Shriya Pasvavala  Luis Vaughan X   

 
Meeting started at 6:08PM 
 
REPORTS: 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT (Tamara Wyatt) 
 

• No report tonight as Tamara was not at the last meeting. 

• Bryan will submit meeting minutes from the last meeting soon. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT (Debi Knott) 

 

• No report tonight as Debi was not present. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT (Leigh Dunavant) 
Leigh Dunavant shared the following news and updates: 
 

• Thank you to the members of the CAVE for opening tonight during Getting to Know Godwin. 

• We’re in the middle of testing season. 

• Seniors will be taking part in Senior Walks at their former Elementary or Middle Schools this 
Wednesday, April 26 – first time since COVID 

• AP and some SOL testing starts next week and goes until the middle of May 

• Prom is this Saturday, April 29 

• Graduation is Tuesday, June 6 

• Urinetown is not about Urine but a famous Broadway play about a town in the toilet – it takes 
place the first week of May 

• Leigh has a light board problem in the auditorium and is thinking about using some PTSO money 
for that – we currently have one on loan from the Parks & Recreation department 

 
MEMBERSHIP (Susan Lionberger) 
Bryan Stevenson shared the following updates: 
 

• Recent bump in membership, most likely due to the PTSO Scholarship being opened. 
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HOSPITALITY (Mary Hutcheson, Andrea Mulvaney, Martha Shippee) 
Martha Shippee shared the following updates: 
 

• Luncheon is on May 2 for Teacher Appreciation Week 

• Looking for gift cards for teachers and a few food items 

• If money is leftover they’ll do something in June 
 
CAVE/SPIRIT WEAR (Kari Crider, Lee Dolan) 
Lee Dolan shared the following updates: 
 

• The CAVE is open tonight for Getting to Know Godwin event. 
 
SCHOLARSHIP (Stacy Smyth) 
Bryan Stevenson shared the following updates: 
 

• Scholarship link is active 

• There will be 6 scholarships at $1,500 each. 

• Martha and Bryan volunteered to judge scholarship submissions 
 
LAY ADVISORY (Allison Wright) 
 

• No report tonight. 
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT (Bryan Stevenson) 
Bryan Stevenson shared the following: 
 

• Open PTSO positions were posted on the Godwin FB Parent page 

• When the CAVE is open, Brian will talk to people about joining the PTSO 

• Leigh will include a plea to join the PTSO with all rising 9th grade communications 

• If you have names of potential volunteers, please share 

• Nevine suggested a Google form for sign-ups; she and Bryan will discuss 

• Donated $250 to All Star Prom 

• Needs volunteers to do the summer PTSO Audit 

• We’ll have a virtual meeting on May 15 
 
OPEN DISCUSSION 
 

• No comments or questions. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45PM. 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Tamara Wyatt. 


